The Knightly News

The Rest of the Story

KORT:

If you haven't been able to attend the KORT meetings, you have really missed some fun. We are having a great time planning the golf tournament and working for our school. These are some driven people and they are doing amazing things. Please join us on March 12th at 3:15 in the Computer Room for the next meeting.

End of the 3rd 9 Weeks:

This year is flying by! It is almost time for report cards to come home. Please help make sure that your child has all of his/her work turned in and is ready to make some excellent grades. The nine weeks ends on the 11th and report cards go home on the 13th. Please sign and return ASAP!

Spring Break:

Please enjoy your spring break. We will dismiss at 10:00 on Friday, March 22nd and return on April 1st.

GOLF TOURNAMENT:

If you haven't heard about the golf tournament - well surly you have. So much excitement is surrounding this year's fundraiser and it is all because we are trying to top the last one. Please remember to try to get sponsorships. Mrs. Julie Kraus has obtained a title sponsor. Information about teams will be coming out very soon. Please talk to everyone you know about this. It is a great chance for advertising and should be a great deal of fun.

Honor Roll:

The Honor Roll program will be at 9:00 am on Monday, March 18th. Be here and ready for a picture for the paper!

Re-enrollment:

March is the time for enrollment for our existina families. Please give prayerful thought to where children will your attend school high next year. The school program has been running very well. The preschool and K-8 classes are functioning well also. We want all of our little families to back! Let's come arow together! We feel that our staff is stronger than it has ever been and we are already talkina strategy to make things better for next year. With a building program in our future, will only we stronger. Some classrooms are capacity, SO return forms as soon as you can. We ask for \$300.00 with enrollment packet. balance of \$300.00 is due on or before May 22nd.

PRAY FOR CAC ALWAYS, PLEASE!